Administrative Offices • 86 East Argonne Road, Hampton Bays, New York 11946 • (631) 723-2100 • Fax (631) 723-2109

J. Bruce McKenna, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

July 11, 2001

Mr. Alan J. Weiss Marine Helicopter Squadron 361 Veterans Associations Inc. PO Box 429 Cutchogue, NY 11935

Dear Mr. Weiss:

On behalf of the Hampton Bays Schools, I endorse your work to purchase and restore a UH 34D helicopter. I'm sure the educational value to our students would enrich their lives knowing the history of such a vehicle.

Bruce McKenna

Respectfully,